
 

Question No: 15 
 
Question: Flying Doctor Museum 
 
Date:  30/04/91 
Member: Mr COLLINS 
To:  MINISTER for INDUSTRIES and DEVELOPMENT 
 
1. Does the government propose to set up a Flying Doctor Museum and Visitor 
Centre at Yulara. 
 
2. If so, has the government considered the possible impact on the visitor numbers to 
the Flying Doctor base in Alice 
Springs. 
 
ANSWER 
 
1. There is no proposal to set up a Flying Doctor Museum at Yulara. However, the 
Yulara Corporation has advised me that it is negotiating with the RFDS for the 
establishment of a new medical clinic, ancillary to which will be a resource centre, a 
theatrette and a souvenir outlet. 
 
2. The proposed RFDS facilities at Yulara have been discussed with the RFDS who 
consider that there would be a minimal effect on visitor numbers to their Alice Springs 
base. 
 


